
Dear Chair Klemin and the members of the Judiciary Committee,

I urge a Do Not Pass on HRC 3013. 

Allowing people to marry does not affect any other marriages. My 
marriage to someone of the opposite sex is not affected by someone else choosing to marry someone of the same sex.
The only reason to oppose this is due to religion but there is a separation of church and state and one's religious beliefs
should not affect other who do not believe in the same beliefs. I urge you to allow all to marry who want to marry. 

Thank you for your time, consideration, and service to our state,
Mari Krajewski


